

TOWN OF BEACON FALLS RIVERBEND PARK SUB-COMMITTEE

May 2, 2017

Mr. Len Greene, Town Clerk Town of Beacon Falls 10 Maple Avenue Beacon Falls, CT 06403

Re: Status of future Riverbend Park Sub-Committee meetings

Dear Len:

Please be advised the Beacon Falls Riverbend Park Sub-Committee will no longer be meeting on a regular basis. Being an "Ad-Hoc" sub-committee of the Park & Rec Commission that has achieved its goals set forth, the Riverbend Park Sub-Committee will hold special meetings as necessary to address any matters that may arise.

On behalf of the entire Riverbend Park Sub-Committee,

I remain sincerely,

Peter A. Christensen

Clerk

cc: Riverbend Park Sub-Comm. Martha Melville, Admin. Asst. B.O.S.